
 

 

11th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

What a strange old half term this has been but we have still had many successes. I hope 

you enjoy this newsletter and have a restful half term. 

 

Lakes 1 have enjoyed visiting different woodland areas as part of their Thrive mornings 

linked to their topic of Living Things, we braved all weather and enjoyed the muddy 

puddles! 

    
 

Another week of clowning around in Lakes 8! 

    
 

  



 

 

 

 

Lakes 11 and Mountains 2 had some inflatable fun this week. The Sports Centre in 

Whitehaven let them hire the Air Venture. Everyone had a fantastic time.  

    
 

Yesterday was an exciting day at school for Mountains 6, they were showing two films in 

the hall and selling snacks as part of their enterprise project in vocational education.  All 

students were fantastic and an amazing £94.10 was raised. 

 

Thank you so much to all the parents who donated money, Mountains 6 are currently 

looking for the sofa/chairs they would like for the 1:1 room! 

    
 

On Tuesday, it was Safer Internet Day.  We recognized this throughout the week with 

some stories, activities, songs and games.  The theme this year has been ‘Together for a 

better Internet’ 

    
 

  



 

 

 

Free School Meals 

FSM vouchers were sent out yesterday for over half term, you should have had a 

notification to claim them. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Fairtrade Day will be taking place in school on Tuesday 1st March.  Linking with the theme 

“Choose the World You Want” we will be looking at how to make the world a fairer place in 

lots of different ways.  Each class will produce a piece of art to be displayed and have fun 

cooking, baking and exploring Fairtrade ingredients. 

 

World Book Day is Thursday 3rd March, pupils can come dressed as their favourite book 

character.  

 

Charity Night - A night of Queen Classics with the UK’s top Freddie Mercury tribute at 

the Marchon Club on Saturday 26th February.  Raffle and tombola is to help raise funds 

for Mayfield School.  Tickets are £10 per person and can be reserved by contacting 

Ultimatesounds Cumbria via their Facebook page or direct with the Marchon Club. 
 

They are still looking for tombola and raffle prizes, if anyone has anything please send into 

school and we will pass them on. 

 

School re-opens for the second half of the Spring Term on Monday 21st February. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


